
QUESTION NO 14 By Councillor Whyte for answer by 
the Council Leader at a meeting of 
the Council on 16 December 2021 

Question Who took the decision, and under what authority, that the 
approach to the appraisal of the Chief Executive would 
change to being the sole responsibility of the Council Leader 
as opposed to the approach with all previous Chief 
Executives where appraisal was undertaken by a small 
committee made up of the political group leaders? 

Answer 


